
“LET’S MAKE SWAPS” 
TRADITIONS FRIDAY!
Friday, September 11, 2020

SWAPs are a small hand-made tokens (Special Whatchamacallits Affectionately 
Pinned Somewhere.) to share with your sister girl scouts. Girl Scout SWAPs are a 
time-honored tradition. They can be anything as long as they are small, have a 
pin, and you share them with other Girl Scouts. Sometimes we add a tag to 
remember the event. Make one or enough to trade with your troop when you 
meet again. Post pictures to the Lake Hills Girl Scouts Facebook page. Prizes will 
be awarded for best SWAPs.


